
Public Comment - Proposed K-8 Computer Science Standards

Name
Which group do 
you represent?

Please use the space below to provide comment on the proposed South Dakota K-8 Computer Science Standards. 
Please include the specific standard that you are referencing. 

Benjamin Benson

K-12 Educator, 
Higher Education 
Professional, 
Computer Science 
Professional

I believe that these K-8 standards are a great place to start to get kids engaged in computer science and computational 
thinking. I am excited to see where students who have a solid background in computer science are able to take our state.

Jennifer
K-12 Educator, 
Parent/Guardian

Computer Science is very important for all students. I believe there needs to be different levels to ensure all students are 
receiving useful teachings in this subject. Many special education students, no matter their level, can fall quickly behind if 
they are not receiving the support they need to accomplish the tasks set for them. This can be done by having more para's in 
the classrooms, smaller class sizes to allow the teacher to work more one on one with any student who needs it, or variations 
of the tasks set for them.

12/16/2024 1


	Form Responses 1

